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November 8,2005 

James L. Caldwell, Director 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Dear Mr. Caldwell: 

SUBJECT: Routine, Unannounced inspection of Braun Intertec Corporation under Reciprocal 
Recognition of US Nuclear Regulatory Commission Materials No. License 22-16537-02. 

This letter is to inform you of the results of the routine, unannounced inspection of Braun Intertec 
Corporation on October 20, 2005. Braun Intertec Corporation was conducting licensed operations for 
Northern Natural Gas in Estherville, Iowa under reciprocal recognition of NRC license number 22-1 6537- 
02. There were no violations of Iowa Department of Public Health (IDPH) requirements. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Randal S. Dahlin at (515) 281-0419 or me. 

Sincerely, 
A 

#4d* 
Donald A. Flater, Chief 
Bureau of Radiological Health 
(515) 281-3478 
dflater~idph.state.ia.us 

cc: Greg Ebeling, CRSO 
Braun Intertec Corporation 
11001 Hampshire Avenue South 
Bloomington, MN 55438 
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